
Otto Nathan 
121 West 11th Street  

New York City 
 

September 11—1938 
 

Miss Lillie Shultz 
221 West 57th Street 
New York City 
 
Dear Miss Shultz: 
 

Upon my return to town, I received a letter from Dr. Wise enclosing the correspondence between 
you and the Canadian Jewish Congress. 

I am sorry to say that Professor Einstein does not feel in a position to participate in the broadcast to 
be arranged by the Canadian Broadcasting Corporation in November of this year. 

I wish you would be kind enough to advise the Canadian Jewish Congress accordingly. 

Enclosed please find the correspondence sent by Dr. Wise. 

Sincerely yours, 

Otto Nathan 

ON:lg 
Encl. 
 
[TLC] 


